
University Teaching Committee 
201 Presidents Circle, Room 205 ▪ Salt Lake City, Utah 84112‐9007 ▪ 801‐581‐8661  

December 16, 2020 

Distinguished Professor Kenneth Golden 
Department of Mathematics  
VIA EMAIL 

Dear Distinguished Professor Golden: 

Congratulations!  You have been nominated for the 2020-2021 Calvin S. and JeNeal N. Hatch 
Prize in Teaching.  The University Teaching Committee is now soliciting supporting 
documentation and requests that the nominee assume full responsibility for compiling and 
completing their file. Attached is a checklist of the documents required for your file.  A copy of 
your curriculum vitae has already been received.  Please ensure that all items on the list are sent 
to Katie Haslam at katie.haslam@utah.edu by Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 5:00 pm.  The 
committee requests that materials be provided as electronic documents, PDF or Word files.   The 
file must be complete on that date to be reviewed by the University Teaching Committee. 

If you have any questions about submitting your file, please contact Katie Haslam, University 
Teaching Committee Liaison at katie.haslam@utah.edu or 801-581-8661. 

Congratulations, 

Connie Wilkerson, Chair 
University Teaching Committee  

CW: kh 

cc:   Peter Trapa, Dean, College of Science 
Davar Khoshnevisan, Chair, Department of Mathematics 


